Spring Orchestra Concert

Thursday, May 4th, 2023 at 6:30pm
In the cafetorium

Our Spring orchestra concert is on Thursday, May 4th at 6:30pm in the
Cafetorium at Northwood Middle School. This concert will feature the 6th, 7th,
and 8th grade strings. Students need to arrive by 6pm so we can tune and get
setup. Below are the mandatory rehearsals:

The 7th and 8th grade will have an after school rehearsal to help us prepare.

e 7th and 8th grade after school rehearsal is Tuesday, May 2nd
from 3:30-4:30pm in the orchestra room.

The 6th grade will have an after school rehearsal to help us prepare.

e 6th grade after school rehearsal is Wednesday, May 3rd from
3:30-4:30pm in the cafetorium.

The concert attire for men is a white dress shirt, black or dark tie, and black dress pants,
black socks, and black dress shoes. For ladies the concert attire is black dress pants or a skirt
(with black leggings) and a white dress top. Ladies may also wear all black instead. No tennis
shoes, jeans, or athletic clothing. Please let me know if you have any questions and I look
forward to seeing everyone at the rehearsals and concert!

Sincerely,
Patrick W. Murch



